Londonderry Corporation Housing Projects in Hand or Under Consideration in January
1969

This file contains a report presented to the Londonderry Corporation Housing Sub-Committee outlining projects

in hand or under consideration at 31 January 1969.

Many writers have claimed that the Londonderry Corporation stopped building houses in the 1950s or 1960s.
This is not the case. However, building land within the Londonderry County Borough was in short supply by the
late 1960s, and the vast majority of new houses, other than those in redevelopment areas, were built by the
Londonderry Development Commission in places which were formerly administered by the Londonderry Rural

District Council.

In the late 1960s, the major outstanding project being developed by the Londonderry Corporation was the

housing scheme at Gobnascale.

The document is reproduced courtesy of Derry City & Strabane District Council, Archive Service.
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